
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2024 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE BOARD OF 
ADJUSTMENT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, 
DECEMBER 5, 2024 AT 6:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  
 
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING FOR THE 
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY, 
JANUARY 2, 2025 AT 6:00 P.M. 
 
ANY ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING THE BOARD 
OF ADJUSTMENT MAY BE OBTAINED BY CONTACTING 
JUSTIN WYSE, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING, CITY OF 
CHESTERFIELD, 690 CHESTERFIELD PARKWAY WEST, 
CHESTERFIELD, MISSOURI AT (636) 537-4746. 
 

 


